
  

Cote D’Or Bouchee 200g 

All Batches 

 

Mondelez Australia Pty Ltd is conducting a recall of its 200g Cote D’Or 
Bouchee product. The product has been available for sale at Woolworths, 
Coles, independent and specialty food retailers nationwide.  
 
Problem: The recall is due to incorrect packaging (non-English labelling) 
which has resulted in the allergens (contains: milk, hazelnuts, almonds and 
soy, may contain wheat) not being listed.  
 
Food safety hazard: Any consumers who have a milk, hazelnut, almond, 
soy or wheat allergy may have a reaction if the product is consumed. 

What to do: Consumers who have a milk, hazelnut, almond, soy or wheat 
allergy or intolerance should not consume this product and should return the 
products to the place of purchase for a full refund. 

For further information please contact: 

Mondelez Australia Pty Ltd 

Free call 1800 034 241 

 

See www.foodstandards.gov.au/recalls 
for Australian food recall information 
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